
From Your Albert Lacombe School Council – September 2018 

Hello to all students, families and staff at Albert Lacombe! 

Please welcome our School Council Executive for 2018-19: 

Natalie Monette Chair 

Colleen LaForge Griebel Vice Chair 

Lisa Shankaruk Secretary  

Angie Carlson Treasurer  

Lynda O’Rourke SEEALS President 

Marie O’Neill SEEALS Vice President  

Lindsey Pratt &  

Candace Leis 
Teacher Representatives & 

Compassionate Friends Coordinators 

 

At our meeting on September 12
th
, some items we motioned to help support 

include: 

- Classroom Enhancements ($100 for each classroom) 

- Playground Bins (each classroom has one for outside recess) 

- Spirit Day Treats (eg. Terry Fox) 

- Read In Week (October 1 – 5) 

- WE Day (October 12) 

- Raz Kids License 

Please join us at our next meeting!  Wednesday, October 17
th

 at 7 pm at       

Albert Lacombe School in the Teachers Lounge.  We will be discussing the 

teacher’s priority list and value your input.  All are welcome! 

Your School Council Chair, 

Natalie Monette- natalie.monette@yahoo.ca 


